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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

Mississippi Public Service Commission Launches 

Gas Safety Campaign 
 

JACKSON, MS (December 9, 2024)— At their monthly open meeting on December 3, 

2024, the Mississippi Public Service Commissioners announced the launch of a new 

statewide Gas Safety Campaign aimed at enhancing public safety and promoting 

awareness of gas safety protocols, encouraging the public to remember: If you smell 

gas, call 911.  

Through the creation of educational resources and vital partnerships with local fire 

departments, gas utilities, and safety organizations across Mississippi, this campaign 

aims to educate gas users on the importance of recognizing gas leaks and sharing 

resources to help them take preventative steps through maintenance and inspection. 

This campaign emphasizes the importance of information and collaboration in 

ensuring the safety of every Mississippian. The Mississippi Public Service 

Commission urges all residents to stay informed, follow safety guidelines, and always 

prioritize safety first when it comes to gas. 

“The safety of Mississippians is our top priority, and this campaign seeks to ensure 

that everyone has the knowledge and resources to protect themselves, their families, 

and their communities,” stated the Commissioners. “By working together, we are 

reinforcing the message that gas safety is everyone’s responsibility.” 
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